	We would like to notify you that we have entered into an arrangement with Moevenpick Hotels & Resorts, Switzerland who, as of 1st January 2014, will operate our hotel, presently known as Sheraton Karachi Hotel. This move has been a mutual decision between Arabian Sea Enterprises Limited and the hotel’s current operators, Starwood Hotels & Resorts.
Arabian Sea Enterprises Limited would like to thank its business associates, guests, employees and other stakeholders for their ongoing support and contribution to the success of the Sheraton Karachi Hotel. The hotel has provided residents and guests with world-class service and state-of-the-art hotel facilities over the past decades and is considered as a landmark in Karachi among the local and international community.
We extend our sincere thanks to Starwood Hotels & Resorts for providing their services over such a long period and welcome Moevenpick Hotels & Resorts, Switzerland, who will operate the hotel as of 1st January 2014. We hope to continue to maintain a high level of satisfaction for our customers and guests.
For and on behalf of
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           Arabian Sea Enterprises Limited

           (Owners: Sheraton Karachi Hotel)
Sikander Mahmood

Chief Executive
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